
From: Austin, Kristin (FHWA)
To: Ahlberg, Brenda; Lyon, Kevin
Subject: RE: Response Requested - Additional Funds - AK KENAI 2016(1) Extend Kenai Spur Highway
Date: Monday, March 05, 2018 11:33:52 AM
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Thanks Brenda.  I have submitted the paperwork to get this amendment rolling  Our meeting on the
match agreement got moved to next week.  I will keep you posted on what comes out of that
meeting. Thanks- Kristin
 

From: Ahlberg, Brenda [mailto:bahlberg@kpb.us] 
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 12:24 PM
To: Austin, Kristin (FHWA) <Kristin.Austin@dot.gov>
Cc: Pierce, Charlie <CPierce@kpb.us>; Lyon, Kevin <KLyon@kpb.us>; Griebel, Scott
<SGriebel@kpb.us>
Subject: RE: Response Requested - Additional Funds - AK KENAI 2016(1) Extend Kenai Spur Highway
 
Hello Ms. Kristin:
On behalf of Mayor Pierce, the borough concurs and would like to have the additional funds
of $521,569.64 added to the reimbursement agreement as needed to revise for award.
 
The additional funds will be presented to assembly by way of ordinance for approval and
appropriation to the project account. The ordinance will authorize Mayor Pierce to sign the
updated agreement and modification(s) as necessary. Thanks so much for your assistance
Kristin.
 
Smiles, B
 
Brenda Ahlberg
Community & Fiscal Projects Manager
KPB IMT-III Public Information Officer
907-714-2153 direct
907-231-6505 mobile
907-714-2377 fax
 
bahlberg@kpb.us
www.kpb.us – Information by departments
www.kpboem.com – Updates from agencies responding to area-wide emergencies on the Kenai.
@Kenai.Peninsula.Borough – Facebook Page
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From: Austin, Kristin (FHWA) [mailto:Kristin.Austin@dot.gov] 
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2018 11:17 AM
To: Ahlberg, Brenda; Lyon, Kevin
Subject: Response Requested - Additional Funds - AK KENAI 2016(1) Extend Kenai Spur Highway
 
Hi Brenda and Kevin- As previously discussed, we have the additional Earmark funds in hand
($521,569.64).  Please respond back with your concurrence that you would like WFL to add the
additional funds to the Reimbursable Agreement so you can complete additional construction work
on the Kenai Spur project.  Our Acquisitions Section requires this concurrence for our records.
 
Thanks- Kristin 
 
Kristin Austin, P.E.
Lead Program Coordinator
Western Federal Lands Highway Division
610 East Fifth Street
Vancouver, WA 98661
Phone: 360.619.7625
Kristin.Austin@dot.gov
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